WCHS Principal Board Meeting Report 9-11-2025



- The school year is off to a good start. Back to School Night was on August 14th which featured a student salsa competition and taco bar.
- The current enrollment is 16 students.
- On August 28th, the class visited the wildlife refuge in the first of a year-long study of migratory birds. Students are required to maintain a journal recording observations. They have also been making observations in Sycamore Park next to the school to collect data on the various plant and wildlife species as part of a problem based learning activity.
- Students will continue work on the mural once the temperature drops to a reasonable number.
- On September 5th, the students will travel to Chico to watch the musical Hamilton on the big screen as part of their visual and performing arts unit of study. It is the film version of the award winning Broadway musical, blending live theater and film.